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Welcome back to a busy Second Term. I trust that the holidays brought relaxation and reflection and 

that everyone is raring to go! We started school with an excited buzz, as our Grade 4 to 9 students 

arrived at school - only to leave immediately on their excursions. I was fortunate to visit the senior camp 

yesterday and was absolutely delighted by the way in which our young people are responding to the 

challenges set for them and have created such captivating camaraderie in the process. It was a hugely 

gratifying experience and one that underlines just how happy our school is.  

 

We welcome Thethelela Mabhena to our staff as the Librarian for the school. She will be based in The 

Hive and her appointment allows Mrs Viviers to give even more of her time to the technological 

innovations that are exciting our students. Ms Mabhena will bring an even greater level of expertise to 

our book selections and the reading programmes that are available to our young people and we wish 

her many happy years at Steyn City School 

 

We also welcome all new families to Steyn City School. We look forward to meeting you and sharing 

the enthusiasm that abounds here. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you need assistance in 

any way. 

 

Please take a careful look at the term calendar and ensure that your planning is in synch with ours. This 

is especially important for our senior students who will be writing examinations later this term: their 

planning needs to start now! For all, please be aware that the academic challenges that our children 

face will increase as the term progresses and they need to ensure that they are giving their all in every 

area of school life in order to make the most of their school days. 

éfrom the      eadmasterõs     esk 



Motherôs Day will soon be upon us and I look forward with eager anticipation to the special Motherôs 

Day assembly on Monday. Feel free to join us ï it is sure to be an emotional moment! 

 

I thank you all, in advance, for your support as our young pioneers venture forth and make history yet 

again. May you all enjoy every moment of the term. 
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Foundersô Day 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 4 to 6 

Camp at Konka 


